

Hayes Primary School

George Lane Bromley Kent BR2 7LO



@ admin@hayes-pri.bromley.sch.uk



Tuesday 17th March 2020

















































Dear Parents/Carers,

Re: Music rehearsals this week

Please note that there will be no music rehearsals until further notice. This includes Junior Band on Wednesdays, Orchestra on Thursday mornings and choir on Thursday lunchtimes.

I have informed the children of this and will let you know as soon as these can resume as normal.

Yours sincerely

Miss Wilcox

Music Leader